
Submitter: Mike Woodley 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Housing and Development 

Measure: SB611 

I submitted an earlier response. One more thought. Portland passed an inclusionary 

zoning law a few years ago. Developers rushed to get their building permits filed prior 

to the Sturart date of the law. Since that date new apartment development has fallen 

below the need for new rental inventory. This new bill will have the same result.  


